
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: September 04, 2023 

Notice  
Dear Parents, 

De-worming medicine for students is received from Government of Rajasthan. In case 

you are willing that this medicine may be administered to your ward, kindly give a 

written consent in the school diary. 

 

                                                                                                  

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 

 


